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Comments: Swimming at Blue Pool has always been part of my experience while visiting. Prohibiting swimming

is unfair to those who love to enjoy all the forest has to offer. It's understood that swimming at Blue Pool, or

anywhere on our public land, is at your own risk, and I support signage at the trailhead that lists some of the

inherent dangers and rescue times. I don't support any restriction on swimming at Blue Pool.

 

I support a more permanent gate at FS 2600-740 provided that hiking access be maintained with the

understanding that there is to be no parking by the gate, or on the shoulder of Oregon Highway 126. This road is

on the current published Motor Vehicle Use Map and is designated as a road open to all vehicles.

 

 


